
Just a reminder of the school arrival and registration times.

Nursery (EYFS) Doors are open 8.50am - 9.00am
Reception (EYFS) Doors are open 8.45am - 8.50am
Years 1 & 2 (KS1) Gates are open 8.35am - 8.50am
Years 3,4,5,6 (KS2) Gates are open 8.35am - 8.50am

Children should be in class no later than 8.50am ready to start the school day.

Thank you.
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Half Term Week

February half term week runs from Monday 17th
February to Friday 21st February.

Holiday dates can be found on our school
website - www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk

The fantastic sum of £4751.62 was
raised for St.Michael’s Hospice

during our annual Reindeer Run
held on Monday 2nd December.  

A huge thank you to you all.



Year 4 classes will have swimming
sessions during the week of 24th
February.  Look out for further
details.

Year 5 pupils will be taking part in a
Climate Change workshop in school
on Wednesday 26th January.

YEAR 4 SWIMMING

HANDS UP FOR THE
PLANET WORKSHOP

Upcoming Events

Reception and Year 6 pupils
National Child

Measurement Programme

Reception and Year 6 pupils will take
part in the National Child Measurement
Programme with the School Nursing
Team on Thursday 27th February.
Parents will have received information
on MCAS about this programme.



Sporting Events

Leominster Primary School had a wonderful Autumn term.  A
large number of children had the opportunity to represent
the school in sporting events, or take part in many physical
activities, these ranged from Cricket sessions, Football
matches, Netball matches, Dodgeball, Swimming and much
more.

Here are some upcoming events:-

Friday 31st January - School Games Athletics - Years 5 & 6
mixed

February will see the Years 3 and 4 Boys friendly match and
Years 5 and 6 Boys and Girls friendly match.  Year 5 & 6 boys
will take part in the Cathedral county football tournament.

School Uniform

We are very sad to say that Clubsport in Leominster has now closed after many years of
supplying our school uniform.

All your school uniform items are now available at CLUBSPORT Hereford branch.

They are also available online at www.clubsport.co.uk  where items can be shipped directly to
parents and guardians home addresses, or you can use Click and Collect for ease of collection
from the Hereford store.

We also have a selection of second hand uniform  available for a small donation (subject to
availability), please enquire at the school office, thank you.

http://www.clubsport.co.uk/

